
NOVEMBER
S T U D E N T  O F  T H E  M O N T H

ALAYNA FRENCH

Alayna promotes responsibility by always doing what is
expected of her and is an excellent role model for her
classmates!

Alayna is very respectful. She is a great listener and always
follows our classroom and school expectations. Also, she
participates in class discussions, raises her hand to answer
questions, and always gives her best effort with our
classroom activities.

Alayna works cooperatively by participating in activities and
helping her classmates and teachers when needed. She is
always willing to share her ideas in class discussions and
activities!

Alayna shows kindness. She is such a sweet and helpful
student in our classroom! She is nice to her classmates but
is also kind to her teachers by always listening and doing
what is asked of her. She is also a polite and patient friend.

Ms. Diniz’s says that she is so lucky to have Alayna in her
classroom. She is such a joy to have! She 
truly is a wonderful student.

When asked what she liked about 
school, she said loves science.

Mrs. Carla Kuhn, Principal

Alayna,

Congrats on being 
named

Panther Academy’s Student

of the Month!

#PantherPride



NOVEMBER

MEKHI TODD

It is with great pleasure that we recognize Mekhi Todd as Morningside Elementary’s Student
of the Month. Our goal at Morningside is to have Panthers that are respectful, responsible,
cooperative, and always being their best. Mekhi exemplifies each of these attributes every day. 

Be Respectful - Mekhi is always respectful to his classmates and the adults at MES. He
happily greets everyone with a smile, a good morning, and will ask how things are going. He can
hold a conversation about almost anything and truly enjoys getting to know others. He
graciously uses please, thank you, and excuse me which isn’t always that common among 9
year olds. The grownups that have raised him should know that what they have instilled in him
at home, is what he is showing others even when they’re not around. A true example of
Excellence.

Be Responsible - Mekhi always has himself together and is ready to learn. He comes to a
classroom with a positive “I dare you to challenge me today” attitude. He enjoys being pushed to
think at a higher level and often does so without being asked. He takes responsibility for his
learning by asking questions, giving 100%, and offering to help others. He is not perfect, so of
course he makes some mistakes, but he is quick to own his actions and apologize. He then will
actually apply the corrections and will rarely make the same mistake again. 

Be Cooperative - As third graders we spend a lot of time working on our learning with a
partner or as a team. I can count on Mekhi to work with anyone at any time. Beyond that, I
see that he is a true leader when asked to work with others. He encourages his classmates to
think and work hard. He is actually such an encourager that he often asks to lead the class in
a call and response chant that he learned as a member of the Panther youth football team.
His classmates love it and love Mekhi.

Be Your Best - Thank you, Mekhi, for being nothing but your absolute best! With these traits
under your belt, we have no doubt that you will continue to grow and do 
amazing things! Always continue to be your best! We are so proud of you!

 Mrs. Heather Goodman, Principal

S T U D E N T  O F  T H E  M O N T H

Mekhi,

Congrats on being 
named

Morningside Elementary’s

Student of the Month!

#PantherPride



NOVEMBER
S T U D E N T  O F  T H E  M O N T H

ONNICA BATES

The EHS student of the month for November is Onnica Bates. Onnica is

a senior at EHS. She is an outstanding student who is a participant in

the Business Pathway. Onnica works at the Commitment House which is

a recovery center. She is President of the Pep Club and has cheered in

the District for 7 years. After High School Graduation, Onnica plans to

attend Centre College or Western Kentucky University and pursue a

degree in Psychology. Onnica’s career goal is to help little kids.     

Here are some comments from her teachers:

Joella Nall: Onnica is a natural-born leader and a go-getter. In addition

to being one of the captains of the cheerleading team, she is involved in

many clubs and activities at school. She knows how to take charge of a

situation or assignment and get the job done. She takes pride in her

school, her work, her team, and all the teams at EHS. She is full of

Panther Pride and wants everyone else to show that same level of pride.

She loves to help people and enjoys doing just that at her job at a

recovery center here in Elizabethtown. Onnica is a well-rounded student

athlete and has certainly earned this honor of Student of the Month.

 Mr. Josh Henderson, Principal

Onnica,

Congrats on being 
named

Elizabethtown High School’s

Student of the Month!

#PantherPride



NOVEMBER
S T U D E N T  O F  T H E  M O N T H

CHRIS PRINCE

 Chris Prince is a great example of what it means to be a TKS Panther. He shows
leadership on the football team and basketball team, and as a member of the band
and the student council. He is a member of the back to back conference champion
football team and says that “It felt really nice sending Coach Fisher out with a bang.”

 Chris like to spend his weekends hanging out with friends and reading historical
fiction and murder mysteries. He enjoys the positive and welcoming environment of
TKS and is looking forward to being a part of the sports teams at EHS next year.

 Chris’ role model is Taylor Swift, not only because he is a Swiftie, but also because
she is a great example of a strong, self-made person. His second role model is his
former teacher, Brooke Chancey who was a very positive influence in his life.

 Chris would like to attend Texas Christian University, where he would lie to pursue a
career as a Lawyer and Writer and grow in his Christian faith. Chris would like to
share an inspirational quote that he chooses to live by: “Don’t cry because it’s over.
Smile because it happened.”

 Mrs. Fowler describes Chris as inspiring, determined, social, funny, and smart.

 Mr. Paden said, Chris definitely keeps my 6th period interesting with his personality.
He is one of the smartest, hardest working kids I have this year as a student. As an
athlete, I truly enjoyed getting to coach Chris this year in football. I cannot wait to
see where his talents and intelligence take him as the sky is the limit for him with
both if he continues to work hard.

 Ms. Bradley said I do not personally have Chris in class but he makes an effort to
pass my room and say hello every chance he gets! I love that he is always so happy
and encouraging all the time especially since I am a new teacher!

 Mr. Harrison said, “In my class he always has a smile on. He is 
excited to share his work with the class, and enjoys writing 
stories about the characters he's created. I've seen a lot of 
passion and hard work go into his assignments, and I look 
forward to seeing him in class. 

Mrs. Hope Janes, Principal

Chris

Congrats on being 
named TK

Stone Middle School’s

Student of the Month!

#PantherPride



NOVEMBER
S T U D E N T  O F  T H E  M O N T H

VIOLET HOWELL

Violet is a dedicated and hardworking student who tries her absolute best
every time she walks into our classroom. She is a strong leader, a role model
to all of those around her, and inspires her classmates to work hard and be
their best every single day. She is always willing to step in and help, whether
it’s a classmate who needs support or something that needs to be done in our
classroom, and she does it all with a smile on her face. She is a team player
and has a positive attitude, no matter the situation. I couldn’t think of a
better example of what an Etown Panther should be! - Jordan Whitaker

I absolutely loved having Violet in my classroom last year, and I love seeing her
in the hallways this year! You can always count on her to be a leader and a
hard worker. She is kind and loves to help others. What I love most about
Violet is that she is always trying to do and be better. Violet loves to show
her Etown pride, so I can’t think of anyone more deserving to be our student
of the month for November. I am so proud of her!
Mrs. Sullivan
Second Grade Teacher

I was so excited to learn that Violet had been chosen for November’s student
of the month! She is so deserving. When Violet was in my first grade class,
she was a wonderful example of what it means to be a Panther. She was,
and still is, respectful, hard working, and is a great leader in the classroom. I
could always count on Violet to set a great example and lend a helping hand
to anyone that needed it. Violet is positive and kind, two things that I love
about her the most. She works so hard to make sure that all of her work is
the absolute best that it can be. I am proud of you Violet! Congratulations!  
Mrs. Davenport
First Grade Teacher

Mr. Aaron Howell, Principal

Violet,

Congrats on being 
named

Helmwood Height Elementary

School’s Student of the

Month!

#PantherPride


